
Senator, 

 

We do not want to merge the Health Department with the DHS! 

 

This is very concerning that some want to do this. 

 

It was a mistake to merge DOT with IT as well. 

 

We need more diversity in the government and more transparency! 

 

I must wonder why this is being done and I do not see any good reason to do this! 

 

Thank you, 

 

--  

Mitchell S. Sanderson 
 


